
 
 

 
PURPOSE:                    Participatory Governance Leaders Meeting 
LOC



Carolyn	Holcroft,	Elaine	Kuo,	Nanette	Solvson,	Kristy	Lisle,	Laureen	Balducci,	Karen	Erickson,	Andre	
Meggerson,	Josh	Pelletier	

	

(1) Public	Comments	and	General	Announcements	
	

Thuy	Nguyen	announced	that	Isaac	Escoto	is	now	facilitating	PaRC	meetings.	Nguyen	also	announced	the	late	start	classes	will	
begin	on	April	24,	2018.	

Danya	Adib	announced	ASFC	will	hold	an	ASFC	election	debate	and	elections.		

Erin	Ortis	announced	May	is	the	Transfer	Awareness	Month	as	well	as	Latino	Heritage	Month.	

Dabbie	Lee	announced	APAN	is	organizing	3	Immigration	Stories	events.	Peter	Chow,	Mike	Mohebbi,	Lan	Troung,	Teresa	Ong,	
Miloni	Ghandi,	Ram	Subramaniam,	Debbie	Lee	and	David	Marasco	will	share	their	immigration	stories.	The	events	will	be	on	May	
2,	9	and	23,	2018.	APAN	will	also	organize	a	Raffle	Lunch	on	April	25,	2018.		

Cleve	Freeman	announced	the	Transfer	Achievement	Celebration	will	be	held	on	June	20,	2018.	

	

(2) President’s	Report	(Board,	Chancellor’s	Cabinet,	President’s	Cabinet)	
	

Nguyen	announced	the	PRT	letter	report	is	available	online.	PRT	is	similar	to	ACCJC,	Foothill	will	invite	a	team	from	PRT	to	
evaluate	aspects	on	campus	and	provide	the	college	feedback.	PRT	will	then	award	the	college	$200,000	to	work	on	campus	plan	
implementations.	PRT	will	be	invited	to	Foothill	during	the	fall	of	2017-18.	The	college	is	looking	forward	for	the	funding	in	late	
fall	quarter.			
	
The	PRT	letter	outlines	3	points	it	focuses	on:	implementation	of	governance	structure,	





District-wide	strategy	was	to	make	up	for	the	$10	million	deficit	in	3	different	years.	Total	reduction	was	5.3	million.	The	fund	
balance	has	a	total	that	includes	the	5%	reserve.	

	

	


